
 

 

 

Roberta Bacic 

Conflict Textiles Trust 

By email 

         4thOctober 2024 

 

Dear Roberta, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Governors of the Linen Hall to thank you 

and the Conflict Textiles Trust for the very generous donation of: 

Our Lady of Words/ Arpillera/ 2015/ Linda Adams and Flora Poetica/ 

Embroidery/ 2007/ Marlene Milner 

to the collections.  

The addition of these unique pieces to our collections can only enhance the 

role and reputation of the Library, and we are very grateful. 

Your support for the Linen Hall is very much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Philip McGarry 

President of the Board of Governors 

 

 

 


